
 
 
 

CITY OF MIDDLETOWN 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Local Law Number 2 of 2021 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Middletown will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 
October 6, 2021, at 4:00PM in the Common Council Chambers, 2nd floor, 16 James Street, to 
hear any and all persons wishing to be heard on the recently passed Local Law Number 2 of 
2021 regarding: 

 
INCREASING THE TERMS OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIONERS OF 

PUBLIC WORKS 

The Public Hearing will also be conducted via video/tele-conference and live on Channel 20 for 
viewing.  To register for the video/tele-conference please use the link below: 

 https://middletown-ny.digitaltownhall.com/ 

For any person unable to participate at the time of the public hearing, email comments may be 
submitted in advance to jnaumchik@middletown-ny.com 

A full text of Local Law Number 2 of 2021 is available in the office of the Common Council 
Clerk, City Hall, 16 James Street, Room 12 and on the City Website. 
 
 
John C. Naumchik 
City Clerk 
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